
   
 

  
  

  
   

  

 
 

   
  

 

 

HOW TO APPLY and NAVIGATE YOUR WAY THROUGH THE PARENT PORTAL 

Please note that eSchool is only supported by Internet Explorer, and Google Chrome, 
it is not supported by firefox. 

Go To: www.pmschools.org 
Click on the icon on the side bar that looks like a group of people. See below 

Step 1
 
Click on the eSD icon
 

http:www.pmschools.org


 
 

  
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
   

 
 

 

Step 2
 
Click on the Parent Portal Registration link
 

Step 3 

Fill out the information on the page and when complete with this page, click create 
account information. 



 
 

  
 

 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 

 
 

 

 
  

Step 4 

Fill in parent name (Please be sure to use your formal name ex: if your name is Charles 
do not use Charlie), home address, phone number. Then click on create personal 
information. 

Step 5 

Please remember when filling out the student portion to use your child’s formal name ex: 
if your child’s name is Christine do not use Chrissy. 

You will receive a confirmation email that your application was received. You will also 
receive an email stating that your account was approved. When your account is approved 
you will be able to log in using the ID and password you created when you first signed 
up. 



      
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

  
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Navigating your way through the parent portal
 

When you log in the page will open up to your home page which will look like the page 
below. Click on your child’s student ID number. 

When you log in for the first time it will open up to the contact verification page. 
Please make sure when verifying your child’s contact’s that you make sure every contact 
priority number is unique, as everyone cannot be contact priority 1. When verifying 
information is complete click on the blue verify bar at lower right hand side of the page. 

Once you have verified your child’s contacts, each time you click on their student ID it 
will bring you to their profile page. If you have to update any emergency contacts or 
update your home phone just click on the blue bar that says contact verification. 



 

 
 
 
 
 

   
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

From here you can click on the various tabs that are available, such as Attendance, 
Schedule, Grade Book, Progress Report & Report Card. 

Schedule Tab 

You are able to view your child’s daily schedule and know where he should be at what 
time. 



 
 

 
 

   
 

 
 
 

  

 
 

    
  

 
 

 
 

Attendance Tab 

You will only see something under attendance if there was an attendance issue, such as 
late to class or absent from class or school.  

Grade Book Tab 

The grade book tab shows you the current grades in their classes, as long as the teacher 
uses the on line grade book. When you get to the grade book tab, make sure choose the 

correct marking period, you then have to click on each class to open up the drop down of 
assignments and this where you will see what their assignments are and any quizzes and 

tests or projects. 



 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Progress Report Tab 

The progress and report card tabs will bring up the most current report sent home. 

Report Card Tab 

The report card tab allows you to view the most current report card 



 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ASSESSMENT TAB
 

The Assessment Tab allows you to view all your child’s assessments throughout their 
school career. 

BUS TAB 

The Bus Tab allows you to view all your child’s bus information, if the take a bus to 
school. 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

COURSE REQUEST TAB
 

The Course Request Tab allows the parent to view course requests approved by the 
student’s guidance counselor for the up coming school year. 

IMMUNIZATION TAB 

The Immunization Tab allows the parent to view the immunizations currently on file with 
the School District 



 

 
    

 
 

 

 
 

   
 

 
 

STANDARDS BASED TAB
 

The Standards Base Tab allows the parent to view their elementary child’s most current 
report card that went home with the student. 

TRANSCRIPT TAB 

The Transcript Tab allows the parent to view their child’s current transcript as well as 
print put an unofficial copy. 

So now you have navigated your way through the parent portal. 




